
From: Varshika Manji 

Date: 23 August 2021 at 07:00:59 BST 

To:  

Subject: Planning applications 2021/3069/P 

Dear Josh  

 

I am writing to support the planning permission for the roof terrace of Nos. 7 & 8 Oak Hill 

Park Mews.  

 

Since the pandemic over the last 18 months, we’ve all realised the importance of having 

outside space where one can relax and exercise. Therefore, I totally support and approve of 

the above planning application.  

 

Have a good day!  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Varshika Manji  

 


